
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

12th September 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to invite you to our Meet the Tutor Evening for Years 11–13 on Wednesday 17th September, 

5pm – 6pm in the main hall. This is an important event in the school calendar and a valuable opportunity for us to 

work together in supporting your child through the year ahead. 

The evening will begin with a central presentation exploring how all Year 11, 12 and 13 students can prepare 

effectively for this academic year — looking at revision strategies, managing anxiety, access arrangements for 

exams and non-examined assessments (NEA). 

This will be followed by year group-specific sessions. Each session will include key dates for the year ahead, advice 

on building strong foundations for success, and an overview of the support available. In addition: 

• Year 11 – guidance on applications to Sixth Form, preparing for the year’s journey from mock through to 

final exams, and highlights such as Prom. 

• Year 12 – advice on settling into Sixth Form, reflections on progress and suitability so far, and planning for 

work experience. 

• Year 13 – support with UCAS applications, exploring next steps beyond school, and making the most of 

the final year with confidence. 

Finally, you will have the chance to meet your son or daughter’s tutor and hear more about the pastoral support 

systems in place to help them thrive both academically and personally. 

We strongly encourage you to attend, as the evening is designed to give families clear, practical advice and 

reassurance about the year ahead. We look forward to welcoming you. 

Yours faithfully 

 
Leonie Watts 

Deputy Headteacher 

  


